
Beginning January 4th, students and faculty at Odem High School will have new 
leaders per the recent resignation of Mrs. Ann Ewing. Mrs. Ewing announced her 
resignation upon her acceptance as High School Principal for AC Jones High School 
in Beeville ISD. Mrs. Susan Walker and Mrs. Rosie Silva were unanimously approved 
by the school board at the December 12 meeting where Mrs. Walker will serve as 
interim Principal and Mrs. Silva as interim Assistant Principal. The two new leaders 
have been in collaboration over the holidays as they prepare to begin for their new 
leadership roles. Mrs. Walker can be reached at walkers@oeisd.org and Mrs. Silva 
can be reached at silvar@oeisd.org. 


